Roky Roheréson

Since moving to New. Smyrna Beach five years ago, Roby Robertson
has certainly become a recognizable face around town. If you have
had the pleasure of dining at The Grille at Riverview, you might
have noticed this handsome host making his way through the tables,
stopping to say hello to his guests, chatting with the patrons on the
“deck, or just making sure that all is well on the waterfront. “Jim

and Kristy Kelsey were looking for a managing partner for their
restaurant. I liked what T saw and now it’s mine,” said Mr. Robertson.
“We are constantly upgrading and enhancing the ambience. There

is so much you can do with such a great location and superb food.
The New Smyrna Beach Water Taxi, supported by the City has been
a great asset to the restaurant and Flagler Avenue. We have new
people every week boarding the taxi or getting off from their trip to
the Inlet. They stop and enjoy the scenery from our deck and they
wander down the avenue to see what else New Smyrna has to offer.”
With Jazz Fest coming up in September, and the newest event, New
Smyrna Beach Uncorked being celebrated in October, M. Robertson
will definitely have his hands full in_the coming months.

Mr. Robertson is wearing a Bamboo Cay Shirt.




